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COMM. MIKE CHANEY’S STATEMENT ON THE VETO OF SB 2224

“I am certainly disappointed in the Governor’s veto message for SB 2224 and SB 2622. Both of these bills
are consumer-friendly bills that would benefit healthcare providers and consumers in our state. The
Governor is sadly mistaken that SB 2224 would have affected Medicare and Medicaid plans as the
Department of Insurance does not have jurisdiction over these plans and the bill did not expand that
jurisdiction. Senate Bill 2224 would give the Department of Insurance the important tools necessary to
ensure that Mississippians would continue to have access to quality healthcare at reasonable rates. As
your Commissioner of Insurance, | have endeavored to protect the consumers in our state and, as long
as | am your insurance commissioner, | will continue to protect consumers and healthcare providers and
provide a level playing field for all insurance carriers in this state.”

Hit#



